
 

- 1 - Generated on IRBNet

Research &
Graduate Studies

 

UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE  

3211 Providence Drive

Anchorage, Alaska 99508-4614

T 907.786.1099, F 907.786.1791

www.uaa.alaska.edu/research/ric 

 
DATE: June 24, 2020
  
TO: Rosyland Frazier
FROM: University of Alaska Anchorage IRB
  
PROJECT TITLE: [1081798-5] Improving Safety in the Commercial Aviation Industry in Alaska
SUBMISSION TYPE: Continuing Review/Progress Report
  
ACTION: APPROVED
DECISION DATE: June 24, 2020
EXPIRATION DATE: July 3, 2021
  

This letter is in response to your request for continued Institutional Review Board (IRB) approval of your
research project. As noted in prior correspondence about this research, this approval applies to the
planning phase of research only.

Your activities to develop a plan for data collection and to conduct pre studies to inform the research
methods and materials you will generate for the conduct of future research are approved. However, prior
to recruiting participants or collecting data for research purposes the IRB requires a submission of a fully
specified plan for research for review and approval of those specific plans. 

Note that the specific research plans will be reviewed in relation to the 2018 Common Rule (45 CFR 46).
Your proposal and materials should be developed accordingly. 

Please promptly report any substantive changes to your planning activities to the IRB.

On behalf of the entire Board, I wish you continued success with the planning of your study.

 
Robert J. Boeckmann, Ph.D.
Chair, Institutional Review Board


